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Kindergarten Newsletter 

NEWS Topic Talk 
for next week:

Week 3
Free choice

PBL Focus
Respect

I will speak nicely to my friends. 
I will treat others as I wish to be 

treated.

Please ensure that your child has a hat and a drink 

bottle.

Readers
Students will continue to be given 3 
familiar readers to take home each 

Monday. Please ensure that these are all 
returned in their green folder each

Friday. Please also continue to practise  
Magic Words each week by playing 

games such as go fish, snap, or memory.

Going home arrangements

If your going home arrangements have 
changed. Could you please ensure that 

the class teacher is told so that your child 
knows where they need to be. 

If your child is feeling 
unwell

Please keep children 
home if unwell. In line 

with Department of 
Health guidelines, please 

consider having child 
tested for COVID-19 if 

they present with cold or 
flu-like symptoms.

Absentees
If your child is absent or 

late for any reason 
please provide a 

written note to the 
class teacher to explain 

the reason.


